RATHVEN AND ARRADOUL COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Minutes of the meeting held in the Town House Buckie on

January 23rd 2012 at 7.00pm

Present
Mr F. Rumbles (Chairman)
Mrs M.Stewart (Secretary)
Miss C. Allen
Mr I. McPherson.
Apologies
Mrs P.Greenwood
Mr S. Thornton.
Councillor present: Mrs A. McKay

The Chairman Mr F. Rumbles welcomed everyone to the January 2012
meeting

and hoped that all had had a good winter/festive break.

There were no minutes of last meeting due to meeting being cancelled
because of iliness.

Matters Arising.
As we were just back from Winter break there was nothing to report on.
Correspondence.
Letter received on behalf of Mrs Clare Russell, Lord Lieutenant of
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Banffshire regarding possible project to celebrate the Queens Diamond
Jubilee.lt stated that a tree could be planted as a lasting legacy of
occassion. This was discussed at meeting and was felt that more
information was required. Such as , was it one tree per community
council ( three areas to our council). We decided that we would write
back saying that in principal we were in favour of this suggestion.

Letter received regarding Moray Outdoor Access Forum Membership.
Mr lan McPherson took leaflet and was interested in joining the forum
A.O.C.B.

No one present had any queries to bring to attention of the community
council.

Meeting Closed at 7.30pm.

Next meeting on February 27th at 7.00pm



